
Rocky Boy Elementary Board for February 2020 

By Clintanna Colliflower Elementary Principal  

  

Curriculum & Instruction: We have been focusing on the SBAC interim 

assessments. So, far our 3, 4, & 5 grade teachers have been utilizing them. 6th 

grade teachers have not, yet. I asked Mrs. Wilson to work closely with Ms. 
Pelletier to schedule testing camps, testing and proctoring schedules for SBAC.  

 

Supervision & Evaluation: Evaluations will be on going, until March to 
complete all evaluations. I will be working on a staffing plan for next year. I 

received one resignation and one retirement letter, I would like to advertise for 

these ASAP. We will be planning our summer school schedule this week. We 
will be working with the tribal THIP program for July again.  
 

Culture & Language: Ms.St.Pierre has been working closely with Mr. Whitford 

coming up with a plan of action on how to revitalize the language. Mrs. 
Sunchild, Mrs. Bigbow, and Ms. Oats will be attending a bilingual conference 

in Las Vegas at the end of the month. Ms. St. Pierre is also providing 21st 

century Cree language after school and ribbon skirt making.  
 

Daily Management: I will be working on ordering new furniture for the 

elementary library. Teachers will be submitting their wish lists to me, so we 

could start working on closing our supply account out. This month is I Love to 
Read Month, Ms. Sheehy has activities planned for every day this week. Mrs. 

Moffit has started a district wide employee health challenge, she’s very excited 

about it. Our 2nd quarter awards went smoothly. We purchase our students 
STAR student t-shirts for the recipients of quarter awards. Ms. Tatsey is doing 

a fantastic job with the elementary 21st century activities, as well as all the 

employees who have stepped up to provide these activities for our kids. The 

Little Stars Cheer Camp was a success!! Our students and parents filled the 
gymnasium. We hope to keep this a yearly event.  

  
  
 


